
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - July 29, 2019 
  

1. Registration is Open 
2. School Supply List 
3. First Day of School - Aug. 7th 
4. Preschool and KIndergarten Open House - Aug. 5th 
5. Classroom (Teacher) Assignments 
6. Meet and Greet - Aug. 6th 
7. Open House - Aug. 29th 

 
   

1. Registration for the 2019-2020 school year is now open, online.  Please access 
the ​attached link​ to either register a new student or to update your existing 
information.  You will need to click on the blue “Enrollment” icon at the top left 
when you access the ​attached link​. ​ All students​ need to be updated/reviewed in 
Skyward for the 2019-2020 school year.  Please do this at your earliest 
convenience as we are responsible for updating enrollment periodically.  You will 
need a copy of the student’s birth certificate, proof of residency (rental 
agreement, water bill, etc), and updated immunization records to enroll.  If you 
have any questions, you are welcome to call the office or come in during office 
hours to talk with us in person.  812-330-7753 

2. The University School Supply List may be accessed on our ​University webpage​.  
3. Our first student day will be Wednesday, August 7th.  Look for additional 

information to prepare for the first day of school in the August Newsletter which 
will be sent out on Wednesday. 

4. Kindergarten and Preschool Open House will be on Monday, August 5th grom 
6:00-6:45 PM.  Kindergarten parents, look for a postcard this week in the mail 
with additional information.  Preschool parents, we will start in the cafeteria at 
6:00.  

5. We will have classroom assignments finalized for the “Meet and Greet” on 
Tuesday, August 6th.  Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work 

 

https://www.mccsc.edu/domain/1581
https://www.mccsc.edu/domain/1581
https://www.mccsc.edu/cms/lib/IN01906545/Centricity/Domain/21/School%20Supply%20List%202019-2020.pdf


to find the right and balanced placement for all of our children at University 
School.  

6. We will hold our annual “Meet and Greet” on Tuesday, August 6th from 
3:15-4:00.  This is a brief time to get in the school to locate your child’s 
classroom and to put a face with the name of your child’s teacher.  Look for 
additional information on this event in the August Newsletter which will be sent 
out on Wednesday. 

7. We will hold our annual “Open House” on Thursday, August 29th.  This will be a 
time for you to come in and meet with the teachers to learn more about what to 
expect throughout the school year.  Look for additional information on this event 
in the August Newsletter which will be sent out on Wednesday.  
 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 

 

 

https://www.mccsc.edu/university

